Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 12:55 PM

To: 'Ellen Pyatt'; 'uschampion@aol.com’; 'lvsnoopy@calweb.com'
Cc: Tom Ballard; Joseph Krohn

Subject: RE: City of Paris workplans

Dear Ms. Pyatt, Ms. Champion-Craig and Ms. Satterley,
Please prepare a work plan to investigate the downgradient extent of the plume by May 29, 2012 and a pilot test work plan by July 31, 2012.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Ellen Pyatt [mailto:EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 11:54 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Tom Ballard; Joseph Krohn

Subject: City of Paris workplans

Hi Barb,

As we discussed today, we would like to determine the western boundary of the plume on Adeline Street and we can put together a work plan for that in short order once we get the go ahead.
With your agreement, we can also get a pilot test work plan put together.

Take care! )

Ellen.

Ellen Pyatt, MSc.

Project Geologist

Taber Consultants

v. 916.371.1690 ext. 117

€. 530.219.4953

f. 916.371.7265
www.taberconsultants.com




